
Exciting News: 

A New Era for DC Seniors Begins on October 1, 2023! 

Today, we are thrilled to share some exciting news that will usher in a new era of support and care 
for DC seniors! 

Beginning October 1, 2023, we are proud to announce the arrival of our new lead agencies. 
Drumroll, please... 

• Ward 1: Department of Aging and Community Living (DACL), in close partnership 

with East River Family Strengthening Collaborative (ERFSC). 
• Ward 2 & 3: Iona Senior Services – Iona supports individuals as they experience 

the challenges of aging by educating, advocating, and providing community-

based services to help people age well and live well. To learn more, 

visit iona.org. 
• Ward 4: Genevieve N. Johnson Senior Day Care Program – The Genevieve N. 

Johnson Senior Day Care Center, also known as the GNJ, is a program that 

focuses on adult care. The program focuses on creating moments of joy and 

enhancing the lives of seniors. To learn more, visit gnjseniordaycare.com. 
• Ward 5 & 6: Seabury Resources for Aging – Seabury offers programs and wrap-

around support services for DC’s older adults. The programs offered meet the 

fundamental needs of vulnerable older adults and provide the reassurance and 

support that families need to make the most important decisions about their 

future. To learn more, visit seaburyresources.org. 
• Ward 7 & 8: East River Family Strengthening Collaborative – The mission of East 

River Family Strengthening Collaborative, Inc. (ERFSC) is to empower families, 

youth, seniors, and communities to become more self-sufficient through 

integrated and collaborative community-based services utilizing evidence-

based practices that are family focused and person-centered. To learn more, 

visit erfsc.org. 

 As we embark on this new journey, our collective goal remains steadfast: to enhance 

the well-being and support available to each and every one of our seniors. 
 We invite you to join us in celebrating this exciting milestone as we look forward to the 

positive changes and continued growth ahead. 
In Service, 
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https://www.gnjseniordaycare.com/
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